 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1On March 14, 2005, Dr. Richmond asked a question regarding Agenda Item #CS1 - Third Amendment to the Charter for Western Academy: 

Question: What is the difference between the PEP and the CHILD? 

Response: CHILD is the overall project for the school that includes the placement of children with the same teacher, projects, curriculum, etc. The request is for the school to use a PEP, Personalized Educational Plan, rather than an AIP or other "prescriptive instructional plans". For practical purposes they want to develop a schoolwide system of personalized academic plans to serve as their model for planning the instruction for each child. It is customized for their school's use. 
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